NOTICE OF REFERENDUM ELECTION
ST. CROIX COUNTY, WISCONSIN
April 3, 2018
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that at an election to be held in St. Croix County in the State
of Wisconsin, on Tuesday, April 3, 2018, the following question will be submitted to a vote
of the people pursuant to iaw:

QUESTION 1: “Shall the County of St. Croix adopt the following resolution?

RESOLVED, that “We the People” of the County of St. Croix, Wisconsin, seek to reclaim
democracy from the expansion of corporate personhood rights and the corrupting
influence of unregulated political contributions and spending. We stand with communities
across the country to support passage of an amendment to the United States Constitution
stating:

1. Only human beings are endowed with constitutional rights — not corporations,
unions, nonprofits or other artificial entities, and

2. Money is not speech, and therefore regulating political contributions and spending
is not equivaient to limiting speech.”

This referendum is a result of Resolution 51(2017) adopted by the St. Croix County Board
of Supervisors on November 7, 2017, a copy of which can be viewed or downloaded from
the St. Croix County website at www.sccwi.gov. A copy also can be obtained from the
office of the St. Croix County Clerk at 1101 Carmichael Road, Hudson, WI 54016.

Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election. If you do not have a
photo ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles,

DONE in the City of Hudson this 13" day of February, 2018.
Cindy Campbell, St. Croix County Clerk
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